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Find out more

Changes to Lifetime Allowance (LTA)

From 6 April 2023, the government has
advised that the Lifetime Allowance charge
will no longer apply.

Read our full story to learn about the
changes.

Update to the Discount Rate

A quick guide to multiple rows of data that cover a pay period

When providing service for members relating to the month of April, it’s important to
remember that data must be split into two lines.

We’ve created a quick guide for you to follow, whether you’re on MDC or MCR.
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consultation

On 30 March, the government published the
outcome of the discount rate methodology
consultation.

The decision made will have an impact on the
scheme valuation that’s currently taking
place, please learn more in our full story.

Read more

Transitional Protection consultation

The Department for Education (DfE) has now
launched its consultation on the retrospective
remedy.

The consultation sets out how the DfE propose
to implement the remedy approach confirmed
by HMT in 2021 and how the process will work
for those affected.

MCR

Updates to the MCR template

A new version of the MCR template is
now available to download from the
Employer Portal and our website.

Learn more

Providing correct information for
submissions

It’s important that all member details
are provided to us correctly when
making MCR submissions.

Read further
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Complete the survery

Find out more

REMINDERS

Finance update
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Help shape your experience with us by taking this short survey

We’ve launched our annual ICS (Institute of Customer Service) survey which is now
ready for employers and members to complete.

The survey allows for us to have a better understanding of the service we provide and
will take approximately ten minutes to complete.

Common MDC submission errors

We’d like to remind you of how errors occur in MDC submissions and some of the
common errors we regularly see.

Please familiarise yourself with the common errors in our full story, where you’ll also
find our handy guidance document. 

Multi Academy Trust submissions

If your establishment is part of a Multi Academy Trust (MAT), it’s important your service
submission, MDC or MCR payments are submitted according to your establishment type. 

For more information please read our full story.

Removing employer access from the Employer Portal

If there’ve been changes in your establishment and you’d like to remove Employer
Portal access, we require you to send an email informing us of this change.

Our monthly finance update covers contribution payments and arrears.
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The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence.
The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.
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